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Mark Detterman

Alameda County Environmental Health Department
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

RE: San Lorenzo UST Removal

Dear Mr. Detterman

[ am enclosing a CD containing the Kleinfelder report that has been requested. This document is
too large to send via e-mail so Chris Markowski from our Environmental Office suggested that [
send to you this way.

I am also enclosing a copy of the closure letter that our contractor received when the UST was
removed. You will notice that the letter refers to removal from your inventory of the tank at
9800 Gocthe Road instead of the San Lorenzo location on Ashland Ave. Tam wondering if this
1s causing some of the difficulties with your department. The information that we have received
keeps referring to “the site must be claimed”. [ don’t know what that process is. Any help in this
will be appreciated.

Sincerely

Yo W zoct )

Jim Musillani

Project Manager
Department of the Military
State of California




From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto: steven.piunkett@acagov.org]
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2011 3:36 PM

To: Kelly Therrien; Weston, Robert, Env. Health

Subject: RE: UST Closure Action San Lorenzo, CA

Hetllo Kelly,

The form that you have attached is used during the removal to certify that the underground storage
tank (UST) has been properly handled during removal, inerting and disposal. As a policy ACEH does not
certify the disposition of the UST. Our responsibility is to be present during the UST removal, document

the removal and ohserve confirmation soil and groundwater samgling associated with the UST removal.

At this time { recommend that you complete the form as the contractor of record and submit to the
MNational Guard.

More importantly, as we discussed earlier this morning, ACEH has removed the former UST located at
9800 Geethe Road, San Lorenzo, CA from our inventory. Conseguently, no further action is required
pertaining to the UST removal. However, there is still the unresolved issue of contamination detected
during soil and groundwater sampling, which shall be addressed at some later date.

Should you have any questions, please contact either Rob Weston or myself.

Thank you for your cooperation

Sincerely,

Steven Plunkett

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: {510) 383-1767

Fax: (510) 337-9335

Email: mailto:steven.plunkett@acqov.org




